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September 11,2009 

Steve Hildebrand 
Chief Budget Analyst 
P.O. Box 110020 

Juneau, Alaska 99811 


Dear Mr. Hildebrand, 

The University ofAlaska has received 7 stimulus awards totaling $2.8 million that are pending approval 
of stimulus authority from the LB&A Committee before work may begin (see attached spreadsheet). UA 
is requesting to be able to amend the RPL to include additional grants that may be received between now 
and the September 28ili LB&A Meeting. 

Included within the RPL packet are the award documents for each ofthe 7 projects. Please let me know if 
additional information is necessary. 

Sincerely, 

".~~ 
Michelle Rizk 
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